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1o commit minds to inquiry, hearts to compassion, and lives to the service of humanity.®

November 8, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians of the Class of 2028:

Welcome to New Trier! I would like to invite all parents/guardians of 8th grade
students with Individual Education Plans (IEPs) to a presentation regarding Special
Education programs and services at New Trier High School. At this meeting you will
have the opportunity to:

e Meet New Trier Special Education Administrators

e Learn about the articulation process between your sender school and New Trier,
including what supports and services are available in high school

+ Discuss the similarities and differences between junior high school and high

school
o Hear from parents who have recently experienced this transition to high school

I hope you can join us!

The meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, December 6, 2023, from 6pm-
7pm. The meeting will be held on the Northfield Campus in room C234.

If you cannot attend and would like me to send the slideshow of the presentation, please
let me know. Your next opportunity to ask questions of a New Trier representative will
be during your scheduled Articulation/IEP meeting, scheduled through your high
schools’ special education personnel. Ilook forward to seeing you!

Sincerely,

Collie . Konler e,

Colleen Koulentes

Special Education Coordinator
Northfield Campus
koulentc@nths.net
847-784-7660
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